Police appeal for help to
trace missing woman

[x]

Police in Edinburgh are appealing for help in tracing the
whereabouts of a woman who has been reported missing in the
Capital.

Oranuch Waugh (38) was last seen in Albion Road, in the Leith
area, on Thursday October 17. She has not been seen or heard
from since, and concerns are growing for her well-being.

Oranuch, who 1is originally from Thailand and lives in the
Drylaw area, is described as 5ft tall, with a dark complexion,
long dark brown hair, and brown eyes.

Inspector Jonny Elliott, from Police Scotland, said: “Oranuch
has not been seen or heard from for over a week, and we are
keen for any information that can help us trace her
whereabouts.

“Anyone who has had contact from her in the past week, or who
has seen her in that time, should contact police. Similarly,
we would urge Oranuch to contact police directly to let us
know that she is safe and well.”

Anyone with any information should contact Police Scotland on
101.
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